
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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CAFOD Live Simply Challenge 

Discuss with your child how we can live simply by 

remembering to turn lights off when we leave a 

room. 
September 

I will live simply by saving energy. 
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Royal Opera Visit- 29th September 
This week children in years 3-6 will have received a letter detailing this exciting opportunity. We were 

delighted not only allocated reduced tickets but also a substantial travel bursary.  

Parents welcome evening 
The teachers look forward to meeting you on this evening. Willow and Oak Classes- 6pm. Sycamore and 

Vine- 6.30pm. They will give you an overview of expectations and be able to answer questions. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back everyone. I do hope you had a 

wonderful summer. It has been a real joy 

seeing all the children again and watching 

them settle in so quickly. The children have 

been finding out about their new topics and 

have really enjoyed seeing their friends again. 

We have lots of exciting opportunities planned 

for this term and the year. Keep checking the 

website for updates. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

8th September - School Mass 

28th September – Parents welcome evening 

29th September – Royal Opera House Visit Y 3-6. 

Children need to arrive at school at 8.15 am 

prompt 

11th October - Prospective Parents’ Open 

Morning- Reception intake 2017 at 10am 

14th October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in 

Dunstable - Y 5/6 

18th October – Year 2/3 Warwick Castle Visit 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Village One way system 

 

Cooperation and Togetherness 

 

Produce Show - Saturday 10th September  

will be held in Aston Le Walls Village Hall.  It opens 

at 2.30pm. There are entries for children including 

art. For more information about this fun event, 

please contact the office. Alternatively see the 

village notice board outside the hall on Main Street. 

 

 

 

In order to avoid congestion at drop off times, we 

operate an informal one way system. It works 

really well and helps ease traffic flow. Please drive 

up Main Street and exit via Blacksmith Lane. Thank 

you for your support. 
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